From: John Rosenbaum
To: Allan, Majid

Cc:Amy Jester; Jackie Arthur; Lane, RogerSubject:Amending chapter 10 - ordinance 2024 OA-23Date:Wednesday, January 29, 2025 8:16:15 AM

This Message Is From an External Sender

This message came from outside your organization.

Majid -

On Monday evening Springdale had a regular joint meeting of our Town Board and Plan Commission. Amy Jester (chair of our Plan Commission) presented a short summary of the proposed amendment, and we took questions regarding the amendment.

The bottom line is that the Town is not entirely enthusiastic about the amendment, but realize the importance of the county complying with the state requirement. Hence Springdale is supportive of the amendment.

John Rosenbaum Springdale Chair